

Palmetto Knife News

46

2021

January 2021

Editor: Gene Ravan

P.O. Box 1356 Greer, SC 29652

news@palmettocutleryclub.org

Our 46th. Year www.palmettocutleryclub.org

Happy New Year

As we look back on the year which just past, I kinda doubt if there are many of us who are unhappy about it passing on! It was an unusual year at best and a lot of unwelcome events took place in the daily lives of us all. We can only hope that 2021 will be better in so many ways. 2021 will be the beginning of our 46th. year as the Palmetto Cutlery Club. It is bound to be a good year after being around that long!

The December meeting saw only about 10 members present for the Christmas social. That is kind of understandable given the pandemic and other issues. But, there was plenty to eat and no one left hungry!

We are still waiting on the knife sample to arrive for the 2020 club knife. Hopefully it will arrive in time for the January meeting so everyone can see and get a feel for it.

We had a new member join up with us from the website in December. Jim Barton from Laurens, SC come on board and we hope to see him at some of our meetings.

Our next meeting will be in the new year, January 5, 2021 at the same place as always, Greer Recreation Center! Please make a special effort to be there and get the new year started off right.

Have a great year and stay safe and healthly!

Newsletter Information

If you have any information w hich you would like to include in the monthly newsletter, pleaseget it to Gene Ravan by email at news@palmettocutleryclub.org or by calling 404-452-2553



